NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Governing Body of the City of Lake Quivira, Kansas will be holding its annual budget hearing on:
August 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 
at City Hall in the Council Chambers.
The 2021 Budget is available for inspection at City Hall.
The meeting will be conducted in accordance to the Kansas Open Meetings Act.
Posted: Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 4:30 p.m.
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are continuing to take steps to follow federal, state and local guidelines regarding social distancing and crowd size.  If attendance at City meetings is not essential, we strongly encourage you to listen to the meeting live via Zoom.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]City Hall will be open for the Public Hearing with limited seating and social distancing guidelines in place.  Face masks are required while in the building.  Public comment will be accepted both in person at City Hall or by emailing the City Clerk with comments/statements at clerk@lakequivira.ks.gov by noon on Monday August 3, 2020.  Thank you for helping us keep our community safe.  

ZOOM LINK: https://zoom.us/j/95344455040?pwd=cUJkbUxWMHBDUEl5WGhVd0tGbHlXQT09

Meeting ID: 953 4445 5040   / Passcode: 979256

One tap mobile: 1-929-205-6099 / 1-301-715-8592  
